
Town of Erin Water Operations

We are happy to announce, that as of this morning Ontario Clean Water Agency (OCWA) has 
begun to provide water services for the Town of Erin. Negotiations between the Town and 
OCWA have gone well and we are able to expedite the transition of service provision, ahead 
of schedule. 

As we transition with OCWA, we would like to express to residents that there will be no delay 
or interruptions in regular water services. 

We would like to thank the Water Department for the work and commitment to service they 
provided to the Town and wish the individuals the best in their future endeavours. In addition, 
individuals who have expressed interest in transitioning to OCWA have joined their team and 
will continue to work on the Town’s water system.

In an effort to continue to provide excellent customer service to residents, please continue to 
call 519.830.8600 for all after hour drinking water related emergencies. For water billing and 
water meter support during regular hours of operation please continue to call Town Hall at 
519. 855.4407 ext. 221.
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For more information, please contact: 

Jessica Spina, Communications and Special Projects Offiecer

519.855.4407, Jessica.Spina@erin.ca
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For background information: News Release - Water Operations, April 24

http://www.erinvotes.ca/
file:///C:/Users/jessicas/Documents/News%20Release%20-%20Water%20RFP.pdf



